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Dear Friends 
 
We already indicated in our COD that we demand the Wages=Basic+DA to be fixed based on the 
principles adopted in 7th CPC. 
 
Subsequently, Govt. indicated that there will not be CPC even for Govt. Employees. 
 
Parliamentary committee visited various parts of the country including Syndicate bank to ascertain 
the feed back on CODE ON WAGES BILL which almost tallies with our demand of CPC principles in 
COD. 
 
It is now further indicated that the Govt sector also will be covered under code on wages bill. 
 
The mushrooming organisation is attempting to confuse the Bankers, and our cadres and some 
leaders down the line also were bit misled by their bulldozing technique. 
 
We can very well counter them by placing a simple argument that WE HAVE ALREADY 
INCORPORATED IN COD ABOUT OUR STAND ON CPC. 
 
Let’s encourage our cadres and leaders to be aware of it. 
 
Could be possible only by CBOA youth. 
 
 
G V Manimaran 
General Secretary 

 


